
                 
 

Friday 11th December 2020 |  Week 9 Term 4 

A MESSAGE FROM THE RELIEVING PRINCIPAL 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Congratulations to all the students that received awards at our Annual Award Presentation held on 

Tuesday 8th December 2020. Thank you to all the parents/carers that attended and followed COVID 19 

restrictions, It was wonderful to have parent presence onsite at Dubbo West Public School. 

Congratulations to our chosen School Leaders for 2021. Our outgoing leaders are commended for their 

leadership throughout 2020. This year has definitely been one to remember!  

Student Leaders for 2021 are: 

School Captains: Breanna Semmler & Thomas Hawkes                                                        

School Vice Captains: Aiofe Joe & Kannen Webb 

Prefects: Indiana Keating, Shennaya Clark, Joey Groake, Maximus -Ilija Illevski     

Sport Houses: Bogan – Ari Dale Castlereagh- Jayda Hill Macquarie- Porsha McNeill Namoi- Quinella 
Toomey      

It was wonderful to witness the Year 6 Graduation, held at the Dubbo RSL on Wednesday 9th 

December. To the graduating students of 2020, you will be missed and good luck on your journey 

throughout high school. 

 

 

 

 

 

A reminder, Dubbo West Public School will be operational for all students until end of day on 

Wednesday 16th December 2020. Thursday 17th December will be an onsite staff development day. If 

you are relocating before the start of 2021 please contact the school office to advise as soon as 

possible. 

School will commence for Kindergarten and Year 6 on Friday 29th January 2021. Year 1 – Year 5 will 

commence on Monday 1st February 2021. 

As we approach the holidays, I would like to wish you all a safe and relaxing break. Thank you all for 

your ongoing support as we all navigated through 2020. All the staff at Dubbo West Public School look 

forward to seeing when we commence in 2021. 

As week 9 comes to and end, this will be our last Newsletter for 2020. Please use the school app to 

remain updated on any important information. 

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year! 

Kind Regards, 

 

Nicci Willis 

Relieving Principal 

Important Dates 

to Remember 

Year 6 Pool Trip 

Monday 14/12/2020 

 

Last Day for Students 

Wednesday 16/12/2020 

Staff Development Day 

Thursday 17/12/2020 

Return to School 

Kindergarten & Year 6 

Friday 29/01/2021 

Return to School 

Year 1—Year 5 

Monday 01/02/2021 

 

 

 

 

Please keep an eye on our 

school app for regular 

updates and information. 

 

            Reminder:  

Please return your Preschool 

Enrolment Forms to DWPS 

school office. 

 

 



                 
 



                 
 



                 
 



                 
 


